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Welcome to the QCity Singers – Quesnel’s Community Choir. We are so glad that you are here and part of our unique and vibrant community! Please find some helpful information below.

LEADERSHIP TEAM
Creative Team:
Director: Corry Climenhage			Accompanist: Karen Rempel

Board of Directors:
President: Laura Milette				Assistant Treasurer: Val Sanderson
Vice President: Siggi Stoldt			Music Librarian: Julie Eversfield
Treasurer: Tammie Wilson			Historian: Lois Flanagan
Secretary: Nancy Lilienweiss			Media & Advertising: Tori Beil
Member at large: Nila Srivastava		Member at large: Chris Fedoruk

REHEARSALS AND CONCERTS
Rehearsals
· Rehearsals take place every Monday including holidays (unless previously discussed) at Bethel Church. They will run from 6:30 – 8:30pm beginning January 20th.
· Regular attendance is crucial to the choir’s collective success – members are encouraged to make regular attendance a priority.
· Sectional rehearsals will be held on the first Monday of each month by your Section Leader. We will not meet as a full group at this time. These Sectional rehearsals are mandatory and run from 6:30 – 8:30pm unless otherwise agreed upon. Your Section Leader will be in contact with you regarding where the rehearsal will be hosted.

Optional Practice Opportunities
· There are also additional weekly sectionals hosted by at least two of the sections. These are optional and allow members to come together and practice as a unit while enjoying each other’s company. If your section hosts these, you will receive information from the host of these weekly get togethers in the coming weeks.

Spring 2025 concert
· Dress Rehearsal: Friday, May 23rd, 6:30pm at Bethel Church
· Tentative Concert Date: Saturday, May 24th, 2pm and 7pm at Bethel Church

REHEARSAL PRACTICE TRACKS
· Choir members are encouraged to practice their parts outside of choir time. Practice tracks are valuable in learning your part and becoming more familiar with the music.
· [bookmark: _Hlk177129760]These tracks can be found on the Q City Singers website (Qcitysingers.ca) under Member Links.
· The website is also easily accessible through our public Facebook Group (QCity Singers).

UPCOMING DATES:
· Retreat
· Saturday, April 5th, 10am at Bethel Church
[bookmark: _GoBack]
HOW TO CONNECT WITH US
Want to stay up to date with current information? Have questions?
· Join us on Facebook at: Q City Singers AND Q City Singers (Member Group)
· Find valuable information on our website: Qcitysingers.ca
· Send us an email at: Qcitysingers@gmail.com


We look forward to getting to know you better!
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